
December 2023 Newsletter

From Heaven’s Heart

“Do We, Does “He” Have A 2023 Christmas Gift For You!!!”

If you have plans for the morning of December 10th, you might consider
moving them to another time or day, because we, because “He” has an
exciting Christmas Gift for you.

Sunday morning, during our 11 AM Worship Service, our young folks will be
presenting a Special Christmas Service that I am positive you will love.
There will be the expected and the unexpected. Lots of music, singing,
guitars, more singing, piano, more singing, our young folks reading
scriptures and telling the story of Christmas and unwrapping packages from
the tree with the expected and the unexpected.

You will experience musical performances from folks who have never
performed for us before. There’s been a lot of planning and weekly
practices for the Unwrapping of God’s gifts for you on December 10th.

I read an overview of what we can expect and it is going to be wonderful.
As a matter of fact, it says, if we are here, we will be presented with the
Best Gift Ever. This event will be filled with a morning of Heaven’s
promises, all wrapped up, but unwrapped that morning.

Our stage will be filled with kids and the church pews filled with guests, so
tell your friends to arrive early to get a good seat.

Thank you to our leaders, those who have provided meals for Sunday
practices, to those who have worked hard inviting kids from the community
to participate, organized the performance, writing scripts…and to the
performers, singers, readers and musicians…thank you for all the hard
work. God has been making plans for this day for a long time and His



purpose is for a Christmas blessing for all who come. You too can be a
blessing on this special day. So please come.

Don’t forget. Sunday December 10th, 11 AM our Kid’s Christmas Special.

God Bless you…and He will, on December 10th,

Pastor Steve


